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War of the Fae: Book 3 (Darkness and Light) Elle Casey
2012-03-29 NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING
AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers Book 3 in the YA
Urban Fantasy WAR OF THE FAE Series. The animosity
between Darkness and Light continues to grow, as do
Jayne's supernatural, elemental abilities in the Green
Forest. Long-lost friends arrive, new friends leave,
passion burns, and mysteries abound. What is Light and
what is Dark? Who can the Light Fae trust? Who will be
left standing in the end and whose side will they be on?
Nothing is ever as it seems, and all is fair in love and
War of the Fae. Content Warning: Mild violence and
significant foul language within. Meant for older Young
Adult readers (age 15+). WAR OF THE FAE SERIES READING
ORDER War of the Fae: Book 1 (The Changelings) **Free at
most retailers** War of the Fae: Book 2 (Call to Arms)
War of the Fae: Book 3 (Darkness and Light) War of the
Fae: Book 4 (New World Order) War of the Fae: Book 5
(After the Fall) [Formerly titled Clash of the
Otherworlds, Book 1] War of the Fae: Book 6 (Between the
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Realms) [Formerly titled Clash of the Otherworlds, Book
2] War of the Fae: Book 7 (Portal Guardians) [Formerly
titled Clash of the Otherworlds, Book 3] War of the Fae:
Book 8 (Time Slipping) War of the Fae: Book 9 (Dragon
Riders) **Coming soon** War of the Fae: Book 10 (Winged
Warriors) **Coming soon** HERE'S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING
ABOUT WAR OF THE FAE, BOOK 3: "The one thing I can
always count on from author Elle Casey, is her uncanny
ability to hook a reader into a story or series, and tie
them relentlessly into the journey of not only the main
protagonist, but also all supporting characters, both
good and not so nice. The War of the Fae series is
perhaps one of the best examples of this magical
connection with her readers. Casey has created a whole
world of characters that you very quickly care very much
about." ~Lisa Ann, Reviewer on Goodreads “The drama flew
through the roof. Jayne's powers are growing and the
demand on her is insane. What I really loved about Call
to Arms was the intricacy of the plot and how issues
were placed against issues and desires were placed
against desires to create a world that did not adhere to
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a strict and typical diet of 'paranormal young adult
fantasy'. Jayne is still cracking jokes, is still
cursing, is still making stupid decisions, is still
relateable, still has ulterior motives, still is Jayne.”
~Marlon Balraj, Blogger and Reviewer at We Live and
Breathe Books blog “Better and better. I can't think if
a single thing in this series that I don't like and that
is saying a lot. The further I get into it the more I
can't stop reading. Definitely a series you want to read
in order and well worth the read.” ~ Amazon Reviewer
“Each book gives you more and more. Books 1,2,3 were
fantastic. Each book after gives you more and more
insight into each character. I am reading these books
faster then most because the writer keeps me interested.
The anticipation of the next twist is what keeps me
wanting to turn the page.” ~ Margaret Thomas, Amazon
Reviewer A message from the author: A reader fan
recently set up a blog dedicated to casting the actors
for the War of the Fae movie. No, it is not in
production to be made into a movie, nor have I sold the
rights to anyone for the movie. But just in case I ever
do, my fans will be sure the casting director has a
complete line-up ready! Check it out:
ellecasey.com/WOTF_Movie
Apocalypsis: Book 3 (Exodus) Elle Casey 2012-08-23 NEW
YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY,
brings readers Book 3 of 4 in the YA Dystopian
APOCALYPSIS Series, suitable for older teens and adults.
EXODUS. My name's Bryn Mathis. I'm seventeen years old,
and my world has been turned upside down and inside out.
I'm racing toward a future I cannot control. I thought I
had everything worked out, but then things changed. I
thought we were all cut off from one another, but it
turns out, we're not. They say people are talking, and
wrecked-1-elle-casey

word about me and what I've done is spreading like the
virus that wiped out millions of people, leaving us
teens alone to fend for ourselves. And depending on who
you are, and what you eat for dinner, I'm either your
salvation or your target. Content Warning: Mild violence
and some foul language. Meant for older Young Adult
readers (age 15+). This book is in the Dark Science
Fiction / Horror / Post-Apocalyptic genres, featuring
teen characters only. APOCALYPSIS SERIES READING ORDER
Apocalypsis: Book 1 (Kahayatle) **Special introductory
ebook price** Apocalypsis: Book 2 (Warpaint)
Apocalypsis: Book 3 (Exodus) Apocalypsis: Book 4 (Haven)
HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT APOCALYPSIS: BOOK 3
(EXODUS): “This is my favorite of all the books because
I couldn't put it down! I absolutely loved all the
action and drama this book had...I found myself many
times holding my breath waiting for the other shoe to
drop. I am so addicted to this series!” ~ Carol Allen,
StarAngel’s Reviews “I couldn't finish this series fast
enough!! The suspense was so killer. I read the first 3
books in 48 hours...it was that good. This is a must
read.” ~ Kay Marle, Goodreads reviewer “I laughed, cried
and sat in horror all while reading this...NOW THAT IS A
GREAT BOOK! THE SERIES ROCKS! A MUST READ.” ~ Dystopian
Doll, Amazon reviewer “I have no idea how Elle Casey
does it. Every book is a masterpiece. There's never a
slow or dull moment nor is there ever a dip in the plot.
Usually in most books there's at least a boring passage
or two but Mrs. Casey's books never have a dull moment.
She can make a simple conversation between friends just
as exciting and fun as a big fight scene. In fact some
of my favorite moments in her books are just when her
characters are interacting, making fun of each other or
just eating lunch. The characters are so real and vivid
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that I find myself missing them once I've finished a
series…” ~ Jamie, Blogger and Goodreads reviewer This
series is dedicated to the amazing, wonderful Native
Americans who populate our nation, continuing their
traditions and reminding the rest of us that sometimes,
progress isn’t always the best thing for our people. I
invite you to learn more about the Miccosukee tribe,
their history, culture, and lifestyle by visiting this
website: http://www.miccosukee.com/indian-village/
War of the Fae: Book 5 (After the Fall) Elle Casey
2012-09-29 NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING
AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers Book 5 in the YA
Urban Fantasy WAR OF THE FAE Series. [Formerly titled
Clash of the Otherworlds, Book 1] The Light and Dark Fae
have come together, a tenuous peace formed at the urging
of the Overworld. Potty-mouthed teen, Jayne Sparks, and
her fellow changeling friends find themselves once again
in the middle of a maelstrom of conflict, mystery, and
magic that they must struggle to not only understand but
overcome. Jayne Sparks Blackthorn hereby cordially
invites you to follow her into the Gray... Content
Warning: Mild violence and significant foul language
within. Meant for older Young Adult readers (age 15+).
WAR OF THE FAE SERIES READING ORDER War of the Fae: Book
1 (The Changelings) **Free at most retailers** War of
the Fae: Book 2 (Call to Arms) War of the Fae: Book 3
(Darkness and Light) War of the Fae: Book 4 (New World
Order) War of the Fae: Book 5 (After the Fall) [Formerly
titled Clash of the Otherworlds, Book 1] War of the Fae:
Book 6 (Between the Realms) [Formerly titled Clash of
the Otherworlds, Book 2] War of the Fae: Book 7 (Portal
Guardians) [Formerly titled Clash of the Otherworlds,
Book 3] War of the Fae: Book 8 (Time Slipping) War of
the Fae: Book 9 (Dragon Riders) **Coming soon** War of
wrecked-1-elle-casey

the Fae: Book 10 (Winged Warriors) **Coming soon**
HERE'S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT WAR OF THE FAE,
BOOK 5: “It is SO easy to get caught up in the world and
characters she creates. You will laugh and cry with them
the entire way through, and be doing your best not to
fall off the edge of your seat at the same time. I love
the strong female leads she casts in her books … I just
can't get enough! …” ~ Laura, Goodreads reviewer “…Once
I realized this series existed I was pee my pants
excited, bought them all up, and read them all in record
time. You will not be disappointed by this book, or the
entire series for that matter. Do it. You know you want
to. Click.” ~ Crystal Dragon-Christensen, Goodreads
Reviewer “Five stars. Absolutely love this series! It
never gets boring or overly predictive. I'm addicted to
this series.” ~ Derek Davison, Amazon Reviewer “Elle
Casey is incredibly talented. Hands down my new favorite
author, which is saying a lot. I read a lot of books.
Every book in the War of the Fae series is amazing… Read
them all, please. The characters are HILARIOUS!!” ~
Hannah, Amazon reviewer A message from the author: A
reader fan recently set up a blog dedicated to casting
the actors for the War of the Fae movie. No, it is not
in production to be made into a movie, nor have I sold
the rights to anyone for the movie. But just in case I
ever do, my fans will be sure the casting director has a
complete line-up ready! Check it out:
ellecasey.com/WOTF_Movie
War of the Fae: Book 2 (Call to Arms) Elle Casey
2012-03-05 NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING
AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers Book 2 in the YA
Urban Fantasy WAR OF THE FAE Series. Follow Jayne
Sparks, the (still) potty-mouthed seventeen-year-old and
newly changed elemental fae and her friends - an
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incubus, a daemon, a green elf, a water sprite and a
pixie - as they struggle to find their places in the
Light Fae community of the Green Forest and prepare for
the upcoming battle against the Dark Fae. Content
Warning: Mild violence and significant foul language
within. Meant for older Young Adult readers (age 15+).
WAR OF THE FAE SERIES READING ORDER War of the Fae: Book
1 (The Changelings) **Free at most retailers** War of
the Fae: Book 2 (Call to Arms) War of the Fae: Book 3
(Darkness and Light) War of the Fae: Book 4 (New World
Order) War of the Fae: Book 5 (After the Fall) [Formerly
titled Clash of the Otherworlds, Book 1] War of the Fae:
Book 6 (Between the Realms) [Formerly titled Clash of
the Otherworlds, Book 2] War of the Fae: Book 7 (Portal
Guardians) [Formerly titled Clash of the Otherworlds,
Book 3] War of the Fae: Book 8 (Time Slipping) War of
the Fae: Book 9 (Dragon Riders) **Coming soon** War of
the Fae: Book 10 (Winged Warriors) **Coming soon**
HERE'S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT WAR OF THE FAE,
BOOK 2: "Call To Arms was even BETTER than its
predecessor, The Changelings. I had no idea that my
weekend would include reading all 4 of these books in
succession - normally I prefer to get to bed before the
sun rises. But holy pixie, Ms. Casey deftly writes with
a passion, clarity, and humor that consumes the mind and
engages readers of any age."
~Betweenthebind.blogspot.com “Call to Arms is truly an
amazing sequel and I absolutely loved reading it.”
~Tiffany Loves Books, Blogger and Reviewer "Book 2 did
NOT disappoint! I read it in just a few short hours and
now I'm very angry with myself for not slowing down." ~
Shannon-Goodreads Member Review "Wow - just as brilliant
as the first book, and I am SO HAPPY that this is the
case. The book was just as thrilling, mysterious, funny
wrecked-1-elle-casey

(most importantly because I would've hated for Jayne to
change at all) with more twists and turns in the lives
of the most brilliant characters.” ~ Amazon.co.uk
reviewer A message from the author: A reader fan
recently set up a blog dedicated to casting the actors
for the War of the Fae movie. No, it is not in
production to be made into a movie, nor have I sold the
rights to anyone for the movie. But just in case I ever
do, my fans will be sure the casting director has a
complete line-up ready! Check it out:
ellecasey.com/WOTF_Movie
War of the Fae: Book 1 (The Changelings) Elle Casey
2012-02-05 NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING
AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers Book 1 in the YA
Urban Fantasy WAR OF THE FAE Series. With over 1,700 5star ratings on Goodreads for Book 1, readers love the
War of the Fae Series! Jayne Sparks, a potty-mouthed,
rebellious seventeen-year-old and her best friend, shy
and bookish Tony Green, have a pretty typical high
school existence, until several seemingly unrelated
incidents converge, causing a cascade of events that
change their lives forever. Jayne and Tony, together
with a group of runaway teens, are hijacked and sent
into a forest, where nothing and no one are as they
seem. Who will emerge triumphant? And what will they be
when they do? Content warning: Mild violence and
significant foul language within. Meant for older Young
Adult readers (age 15+). WAR OF THE FAE SERIES READING
ORDER War of the Fae: Book 1 (The Changelings) **Free at
most retailers** War of the Fae: Book 2 (Call to Arms)
War of the Fae: Book 3 (Darkness and Light) War of the
Fae: Book 4 (New World Order) War of the Fae: Book 5
(After the Fall) [Formerly titled Clash of the
Otherworlds, Book 1] War of the Fae: Book 6 (Between the
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Realms) [Formerly titled Clash of the Otherworlds, Book
2] War of the Fae: Book 7 (Portal Guardians) [Formerly
titled Clash of the Otherworlds, Book 3] War of the Fae:
Book 8 (Time Slipping) War of the Fae: Book 9 (Dragon
Riders) **Coming soon** War of the Fae: Book 10 (Winged
Warriors) **Coming soon** HERE'S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING
ABOUT WAR OF THE FAE, BOOK 1: "How come I am just
finding out about this book?! Never did I imagine that
it would be so hard to put down. Elle Casey's ability to
tell a highly entertaining story with a combination of
supernatural, fantasy, and contemporary elements took me
for a ride. I saw this story as a combination of Karen
Marie Moning's Fever series' Fae lore and The Hunger
Games' big-time action, all the while keeping it unique
and remarkable."~ jjireads, book blog “This book blew my
freaking mind! I absolutely and totally, completely
loved it! Elle Casey had me up late hours of the night
laughing out loud…” ~ Haley~YA-Aholic, book blogger and
Goodreads reviewer “A brilliantly original YA fantasy.
This was an extremely fun, exciting, and original book.
I couldn't put it down. The pacing and suspense in this
book are perfect." ~ Ally Arendt- Word Vagabond book
blog "Every once in a while a book just comes out of the
blue and blindsides you with its awesomeness and this
was one of them. I simply cannot recommend these books
enough. If you enjoy fantasy, lots of colorful language
and just enjoy life in general then you should enjoy
these books." ~ Amazon Reviewer "This book deserves to
be on the shelf at every single bookstore, Walmart,
Target, anywhere books are sold, it's simply that good."
~ Amazon Reviewer About this series: A reader fan
recently set up a blog dedicated to casting the actors
for the War of the Fae movie. No, it is not in
production to be made into a movie, nor have I sold the
wrecked-1-elle-casey

rights to anyone for the movie. But just in case I ever
do, my fans will be sure the casting director has a
complete line-up ready! Check it out:
ellecasey.com/WOTF_Movie
Drifters' Alliance, Book 3 Elle Casey 2015-11-03 NEW
YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY,
brings readers Book 3 of DRIFTERS' ALLIANCE, an ongoing
Science Fiction Space Opera series. Captain Cass and the
crew of the DS Anarchy have been accepted into the
Alliance, and plans are in the works to move forward as
independent yet allied drifters. Unfortunately, the OSG
isn’t onboard with their plan, and people high up in the
chain of command are determined to bring Cass to heel.
SERIES: This is Book 3 in an ongoing series. More books
coming for this series in 2016! GENRE: Science Fiction,
Space Opera AUDIENCE: For older teens and adults CONTENT
WARNING: Colorful language, sexy stuff, and general
badassery HERE'S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT DRIFTERS'
ALLIANCE, BOOK 3 “Once again Elle has done it! Written a
book I couldn't put down. If you want action, adventure,
surprises, suspense, laughter etc this is a must read!
Just like books one and two in this series I CAN'T WAIT
for book 4 !! I really wasn't sure I would like a
"space" book so to speak but was I wrong! Elle has a way
with words like no author I have ever read. I would read
this book more then once!” ~ Amazon reviewer “This
series has got me hooked! I love the characters; the
storyline reminds me of Firefly.” ~ Judemh, Amazon
reviewer “Loved it! Couldn't put it down once I started
reading it and now the long wait until book 4. Have
enjoyed all Elle Casey's books. She has become one of my
favorite authors.” ~ Lisa642, Amazon reviewer
Love in New York: Book 1 (Lost and Found) Elle Casey
2014-12-25 NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING
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AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers book 1 of 3 in the
contemporary romance LOVE IN NEW YORK Series. With over
300 5-star ratings on Goodreads for Book 1, readers love
the Love in New York Series! Sometimes engagement rings
can get lost and then found. Sometimes people can too.
All it takes is a heavy-duty dose of karma and the magic
of Manhattan to make it all come together. Leah is a
financially destitute new age hippy. James is a wealthy
surgeon with a trust fund. She's awkward, he's poised.
She's completely crazy, he's way too sane. People might
say they have nothing in common, but they'd be wrong.
They both live in Manhattan, they both have no idea how
to change a baby diaper, and they're both lost … until
they find one another. LOVE IN NEW YORK SERIES READING
ORDER Love in New York: Book 1 (Lost and Found) Love in
New York: Book 2 (Cabin Fever) Love in New York: Book 3
(Mister Fixit) HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT LOVE
IN NEW YORK, BOOK 1: “This was an excellent read. I
couldn't put it down! I loved how it was told from both
female and male perspectives. It had me laughing out
loud and gave me awe moments. Would definitely
recommend!” ~ S Kastelz, Amazon reviewer “Extremely
funny! My family thought I was losing it when at times I
laughed so hard I couldn't talk! So glad I purchased
this book! Definitely recommend you read it!” ~ B.
Mummert, Amazon reviewer “Great read! loved this book. I
laughed throughout the entire storyline… I have
recommended this book to friends that I think will enjoy
the lightness and humor in it. Can't wait to see where
she takes us next in this series.” ~ Amazon Customer
“Awesome!! This book had me laughing! It was sweet and
oh so romantic. I LOVED it and would recommend to anyone
looking for a good sweet read.” ~ Sheyla, Goodreads
reviewer About this series: I’d never been to New York
wrecked-1-elle-casey

City before, but I knew I would love it and wanted to
write a story that was set in the most exciting city in
the world. So I hopped on a plane with my friend Susan
and spent 5 whirlwind days there, soaking up the
culture, seeing the sights and nailing down the scenes
that would eventually end up in this series. Those of
you familiar with New York City know what I’m talking
about when I say you just can’t beat Russ and Daughters’
bagels, Central Park, Times Square, Brooklyn, and Yonnah
Schimmels’ knishes.
Rebel Wheels: Book 2 (Hellion) Elle Casey 2013-11-30 NEW
YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY,
brings readers HELLION, Book 2 of 3 in the New Adult
Romance Series, REBEL WHEELS. Quinlan Torres has
responsibilities - one more year of college, a brother
who needs a lot of extra supervision, and a best friend
in the middle of a hostile takeover of her late father's
company. The best thing for her to do would be to keep
her head down, her eye on the ball, and her mind clear
of any distractions. Problem is, her best friend's
boyfriend has this brother... Rebel Wheels Series
Reading Order Rebel Wheels: Book 1 (Rebel) Rebel Wheels:
Book 2 (Hellion) Rebel Wheels: Book 3 (Trouble) Content
Warning: Contains sexy adult situations, creative foul
language, and some mild violence. May not be appropriate
for younger readers. HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING
ABOUT HELLION (REBEL WHEELS BOOK 2): “I just love Elle's
work. Another winner!…” ~ A. Hilman, Amazon Reviewer
“Elle Casey is gifted at writing characters that are not
only funny but deep. Great story line and depth to this
book. TONS of laugh out loud moments!” ~ Jamie Holmes,
Amazon Reviewer “Love the characters! Elle Casey
consistently writes characters that are easy to connect
with. This book is no exception! I love her books.” ~
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Mary Kluck, Amazon Reviewer “Another great book from
Elle Casey… She is amazing. Every book of hers that I
have read contains so much humor. You really feel like
you are there in the book with them." ~ Jennifer Poole,
Goodreads reviewer About this series: Normally this is
the spot where I write what inspired the story or the
series you see above, and usually it’s a tale about a
person I knew or heard about, or a dream I had … but
this time, nope. Not at all. This entire series was
inspired by the cover model on Rebel, Book 1 in the
Rebel Wheels series. I saw his photos on a website, and
a little voice inside my head said, “Ooo la laaaa,” and
the story just came to me from there. I know. Man candy.
What can I say? I’m addicted.
War of the Fae: Book 4 (New World Order) Elle Casey
2012-04-27 NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING
AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers Book 4 in the YA
Urban Fantasy WAR OF THE FAE Series. Will the fae be
able to make the sacrifices they must to survive? Jayne
Sparks and her Light Fae changeling friends face off in
the final battle against their enemies. But the identify
of their true enemies isn't as clear as it once was. Are
they the ones breaking down their doors ... or perhaps
another entity, hiding in the shadows? Friends come and
go, bridges burned are rebuilt, love is lost and found.
The survival of the fae depends on the answer to one
question: Which burns hotter ... hatred or hope? Content
Warning: Mild violence and significant foul language
within. Meant for older Young Adult readers (age 15+).
WAR OF THE FAE SERIES READING ORDER War of the Fae: Book
1 (The Changelings) **Free at most retailers** War of
the Fae: Book 2 (Call to Arms) War of the Fae: Book 3
(Darkness and Light) War of the Fae: Book 4 (New World
Order) War of the Fae: Book 5 (After the Fall) [Formerly
wrecked-1-elle-casey

titled Clash of the Otherworlds, Book 1] War of the Fae:
Book 6 (Between the Realms) [Formerly titled Clash of
the Otherworlds, Book 2] War of the Fae: Book 7 (Portal
Guardians) [Formerly titled Clash of the Otherworlds,
Book 3] War of the Fae: Book 8 (Time Slipping) War of
the Fae: Book 9 (Dragon Riders) **Coming soon** War of
the Fae: Book 10 (Winged Warriors) **Coming soon**
HERE'S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT WAR OF THE FAE,
BOOK 4: “This series was very hard to put down. I must
confess that I laughed and cried throughout this
wonderful journey… I would love to see a movie or mini
series form from this. Elle Casey has jumped by leaps
and bounds to my personal top authors, sharing the space
with David Dalglish, R.A. Salvador, Ed Greenwood and
Anne McCaffrey....she kicks ass.” ~ Dave Snow, Amazon
reviewer “I cannot begin to explain how much I loved
this series. LOVE, LOVE, LOVE!!! I am recommending it to
everyone I know!! Such a fun read. Great characters and
action. Will not disappoint. Jayne is one of those lead
characters that you will just fall in love with. Funny,
strong, and extremely likeable. I lost track of time
while reading these books. Didn't know what day it was,
what time it was...or what my family was doing!!! :)
Elle Casey reminds me why I love to try new authors.” ~
Cristina, Goodreads Reviewer “This book is designed for
teenagers and young adults, but it's such a humorous
story that any reader will enjoy it. The characters are
still just as funny as they were in the other books…This
is a must read for anyone who loves fantasy, magic, and
a funny story that is extremely complicated but so wellwritten that you don't even notice all the
complexities.” ~ J.C. Cauthon, Goodreads Reviewer “I
love this author… I love that she doesn't spend page
after page of boring recap from the previous book. She

7/24

Downloaded from sqlpass.nl on August 10, 2022 by guest

writes in a manner that will have you laughing out loud
(which means people look at me funny because they have
no idea what i am doing), crying when she sets it up,
and as you read you feel the emotions the main character
does. I have read some other series she has done. She
always pulls you in and doesn't let you go until she is
ready.” ~ adelie21, Amazon reviewer A message from the
author: A reader fan recently set up a blog dedicated to
casting the actors for the War of the Fae movie. No, it
is not in production to be made into a movie, nor have I
sold the rights to anyone for the movie. But just in
case I ever do, my fans will be sure the casting
director has a complete line-up ready! Check it out:
ellecasey.com/WOTF_Movie
Wrecked Priscilla West 2014-10-20 A USA Today
Bestselling Romance Novel by Priscilla West Note: This
is the beginning of Hunter & Lorrie's story. You DO NOT
need to read any other books in The Forever Series
before enjoying this one. “There would be no happy
ending for us. He was too damaged. I was too broken.”
Two years ago, Lorrie’s mother was murdered. But that
wasn’t the end of it. Reeling from the tragedy, Lorrie’s
father spiraled into alcohol, depression, and finally
suicide. The two most important people in Lorrie’s life
are both gone but she’s still alive. Trying to recover
from the tragedy, Lorrie returns to campus, ready to
pick up the pieces of her life. All Lorrie wants is to
get back to “normal.” Then she meets Hunter. The man,
the legend, “The Hammer.” Hunter is a cage fighter who
takes on every fight like he’s got nothing to lose. His
life is a tangled mess of girls, booze, and fist fights.
And while it may seem like he’s got a devil-may-care
attitude, he’s fighting a private cage-match with a
monster he can’t defeat. Lorrie knows that Hunter is
wrecked-1-elle-casey

exactly the type of guy she should stay away from,
especially in her fragile state, but Hunter has other
ideas. As Hunter and Lorrie grow closer together, will
they be able to overcome their pain and heal each other?
Or will they both end up wrecked?
______________________________ Reading Order: The
Forever series currently follows three different
couples. You can choose which couple you start reading
about, but each couple's story has an order. Forbidden
Surrender (Vincent & Kristen 1) Secret Surrender
(Vincent & Kristen 2) Beautiful Surrender (Vincent &
Kristen 3) Wrecked (Hunter & Lorrie 1) Rescued (Hunter &
Lorrie 2) Reckless (Jax & Riley 1) Fearless (Jax & Riley
2)
War of the Fae: Book 7 (Portal Guardians) Elle Casey
2012-12-02 NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING
AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers Book 7 in the YA
Urban Fantasy WAR OF THE FAE Series. [Formerly titled
Clash of the Otherworlds, Book 3.] The fae assigned by
the council - and shadowed by Jayne the elemental and
Spike the incubus - journey to the Otherworlds, seeking
the portal guardians. An epic journey filled with
danger, adventure, and revelations that even the most
ancient fae do not expect. Content Warning: Mild
violence and significant foul language within. Meant for
older Young Adult readers (age 15+). WAR OF THE FAE
SERIES READING ORDER War of the Fae: Book 1 (The
Changelings) **Free at most retailers** War of the Fae:
Book 2 (Call to Arms) War of the Fae: Book 3 (Darkness
and Light) War of the Fae: Book 4 (New World Order) War
of the Fae: Book 5 (After the Fall) [Formerly titled
Clash of the Otherworlds, Book 1] War of the Fae: Book 6
(Between the Realms) [Formerly titled Clash of the
Otherworlds, Book 2] War of the Fae: Book 7 (Portal
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Guardians) [Formerly titled Clash of the Otherworlds,
Book 3] War of the Fae: Book 8 (Time Slipping) War of
the Fae: Book 9 (Dragon Riders) **Coming soon** War of
the Fae: Book 10 (Winged Warriors) **Coming soon**
HERE'S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT WAR OF THE FAE,
BOOK 7: “THIS SERIES WAS AMAZING!!! This is has been one
of my favourite series and Elle Casey is now one of my
favourite writers, and will be for a long time! :) I
can't really do these books justice here, so just read
them. NOW!” ~ Hollie Kelly, Goodreads Reviewer “Amazing.
I finished the entire series…in about two weeks or so,
finishing this one in one day. I absolutely loved these
books. They were very well written and the story had me
hooked from the beginning… I couldn't stop myself from
compulsively buying the next book in the series around
4am, sometimes, just to keep reading. I lost quite a bit
of sleep on this series… I am definitely a fan of Elle
Casey.” ~ Kathryn, Amazon reviewer “The best book
EVAH!!!!!! This seventh book has brought me laughter,
tears, and surprise through every turn of every page. I
CANNOT wait for these next three books to come out!
Portal Guardians was the best book out of all, and this
is saying a lot because I am probably the BIGGEST
bookworm you will ever see… I can't wait for the next
three books!” ~ Wendy R., Amazon reviewer “I seriously
think this story is one that I would never get tired of
reading… their world, adventures, relationships,
friendships, all of it is what made this series hands
down probably one of my favorite reads.” ~ Traci,
Goodreads Reviewer About this series: A reader fan
recently set up a blog dedicated to casting the actors
for the War of the Fae movie. No, it is not in
production to be made into a movie, nor have I sold the
rights to anyone for the movie. But just in case I ever
wrecked-1-elle-casey

do, my fans will be sure the casting director has a
complete line-up ready! Check it out:
ellecasey.com/WOTF_Movie
Fear Me, Fear Me Not Elodie Nowodazkij 2016-09-23
War of the Fae Elle Casey 2012-11-23 Follow Jayne
Sparks, the (still) potty-mouthed seventeen-year-old and
newly changed elemental fae and her friends - an
incubus, a daemon, a green elf, a water sprite and a
pixie - as they struggle to find their places in the
Light Fae community of the Green Forest and prepare for
the upcoming battle against the Dark Fae.
Love in New York: Book 3 (Mister Fixit) Elle Casey
2015-04-29 NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING
AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers book 3, the final
installment in the contemporary romance series LOVE IN
NEW YORK. Jana is left devastated after her brother
starts his recovery and her niece is taken out of her
care. At loose ends, she decides to purchase a fixerupper in one of her favorite areas of Brooklyn, thinking
the work will get her mind off her loss and the intense
feelings of anger and disappointment she has toward the
family attorney, Robinson. But she gets in over her head
and needs someone who can not only fix her roof but
someone who can fix her broken heart. LOVE IN NEW YORK
SERIES READING ORDER Love in New York: Book 1 (Lost and
Found) Love in New York: Book 2 (Cabin Fever) Love in
New York: Book 3 (Mister Fixit) HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE
SAYING ABOUT LOVE IN NEW YORK, BOOK 3: “Loved this book,
the author is so talented at writing great characters
and creates the funniest behaviour in serious
situations. I just love this series and family…” ~ Lisa
Berardi, Amazon Reviewer “Jana and Robs’ love story was
told in such a way that made you feel like you were
right there with them going through all of the struggles
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and heartbreak and finally love. A must read!!!!” ~
Karen Monasterio, Goodreads Reviewer “Another great book
by Elle Casey! I’m truly never disappointed with Elle
Casey's books! This entire series has kept me guessing
and not being able to put it down because I want to know
what's next!” ~ Lisa M, Amazon Reviewer “Loved this
story! The three-book series was amazing! There was
humor as well as tender moments in each book. Elle Casey
is very talented and a great storyteller!” ~ Becky T.,
Amazon Reviewer About this series: I’d never been to New
York City before, but I knew I would love it and wanted
to write a story that was set in the most exciting city
in the world. So I hopped on a plane with my friend
Susan and spent 5 whirlwind days there, soaking up the
culture, seeing the sights, and nailing down the scenes
that would eventually end up in this series. Those of
you familiar with New York City know what I’m talking
about when I say you just can’t beat Russ and Daughters’
bagels, Central Park, Times Square, Brooklyn, and Yonnah
Schimmels’ knishes.
Wrong Turn, Right Direction Elle Casey 2017-05-09 Tamika
Cleary takes a wrong turn up a one-way street—and
straight into Thibault Delacroix’s leg as he steps into
the road. But Mika’s in a hurry, and she certainly
doesn’t have time for a guy who can’t even look both
ways before crossing, even if he does have a cute face,
a body to die for, and the darkest, thickest eyelashes
she’s ever seen. Unfortunately for Mika, fate has other
ideas. When she’s threatened by her employer, a Russian
mafia boss known as “The Thief”, she’s forced to accept
Thibault’s help. As the co-owner of the Bourbon Street
Boys security firm, he believes he can keep her safe.
But Mika has a whole load of trust issues—and the
pushier Thibault is about helping, the more stubbornly
wrecked-1-elle-casey

she tries to resist. Mika may have taken a wrong turn
the day they met, but will she finally let someone steer
her in the right direction?
Drifters' Alliance, Book 2 Elle Casey 2015-08-28 NEW
YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY,
brings readers Book 2 of DRIFTERS' ALLIANCE, an ongoing
Science Fiction Space Opera series. Captain Cass and her
crew are drifting, waiting on word from the Alliance
that they’re ready to meet. But something pops up in her
clearpanel that she wasn’t expecting, and people with
hidden motives are stirring up more trouble than she can
handle alone. It’s going to take a little help from some
friends to get her out of this mess. Hopefully, she
still has some left who are willing to take a risk on
her. SERIES: This is Book 2 in an ongoing series. Book 3
is now available. More books coming for this series in
2016! GENRE: Science Fiction, Space Opera AUDIENCE: For
older teens and adults CONTENT WARNING: Colorful
language, sexy stuff, and general badassery HERE'S WHAT
READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT DRIFTERS' ALLIANCE, BOOK 2:
“Twists and turns, kept me guessing constantly. Enjoyed
it immensely.” ~ Mandy Jamerson, Goodreads reviewer “I
just have one question, can I join the crew of the DS
Anarchy? I haven't really read Sci Fi for some time but
I find after reading books 1 & 2 of Drifters' Alliance I
want more. This second installment of the series does
not disappoint, Casey does what she does best by
building a solid storyline as well as continuing to grow
and nurture the main characters.” ~ Jana La Pelle,
Goodreads reviewer “Another great book by Elle and an
edge-of-your-seat installment in the DA series. Loved it
and can't wait for the next!!” ~ Laura, Amazon reviewer
Apocalypsis: Book 1 (Kahayatle) Elle Casey 2012-06-22
NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE
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CASEY, brings readers Book 1 of 4 in the YA Dystopian
APOCALYPSIS Series, suitable for older teens and adults.
With over 900 5-star ratings on Goodreads for Book 1,
readers love the Apocalypsis Series! KAHAYATLE. My name
is Bryn Mathis. I'm seventeen years old, and I live in a
neighborhood outside of Orlando, Florida. I’m here alone
because my dad died almost a year ago, along with all
the other adults in the world. I'm almost out of food,
and the gangs of kids that roam around my town are
getting more vicious by the day. It's time for me to
leave and find another place to live ... a place where I
can find food and shelter ... a place where they won't
be able to find me. Alone, it might have been possible,
but now I've got company. I'm worried that I don't have
what it takes to get from here to my final destination,
and I have no idea what might be waiting for me when I
get there. Content Warning: Mild violence and some foul
language within. Meant for older Young Adult readers
(age 15+). This book is in the Dark Science Fiction /
Horror / Post-Apocalyptic genres, featuring teen
characters only. APOCALYPSIS SERIES READING ORDER
Apocalypsis: Book 1 (Kahayatle) Apocalypsis: Book 2
(Warpaint) Apocalypsis: Book 3 (Exodus) Apocalypsis:
Book 4 (Haven) This series is dedicated to the amazing,
wonderful Native Americans who populate our nation,
continuing their traditions and reminding the rest of us
that sometimes, progress isn’t always the best thing for
our people. I invite you to learn more about the
Miccosukee tribe, their history, culture, and lifestyle
by visiting this website:
http://www.miccosukee.com/indian-village/ HERE’S WHAT
READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT APOCALYPSIS: BOOK 1
(KAHAYATLE): “The storytelling was absolutely first
class.” ~Trevor Morris, reviewer "Elle Casey has done it
wrecked-1-elle-casey

again. Created a world that drags you in and won't let
you go. I think I am a little bit in love with her brain
... at least the imagination part of it. I love books
that make me root for the characters, and this one has
you rooting from the very first page..." ~ Cynthia Shepp
book reviews "What took me so flipping long to read this
book?! Apocalypsis: Kahayatle was so very different than
what I expected - but just that much better because of
it. Elle Casey creates a world ridden with violence and
horror and injects the perfect amount of belly-laughing
sarcasm, wit, and romance. Her characterization is
phenomenal and honest through a setting that is
disturbingly realistic..." BetweentheBind.blogspot.com ~
Jenna, Book Blogger “I read A TON of dystopians and
post-apocalyptic novels. They all run together, but not
this one. This is the kind of dystopian that I want to
read. I love the world Elle Casey has created. It’s a
tamed-down, less-depressing, good-humoured The Road
meets a more-aggressive, less sophisticated The Silence
of the Lambs. Read this! It’s bloody brilliant.” ~ Lucas
Deal, Goodreads Reviewer “If you don’t enjoy reading
books that tend to be addictive and take over your life
until you have finished reading it, stay away from
Apocalypsis. It was nearly impossible to put down. It is
also funny - I spent most of the book chuckling or full
out laughing.” ~ Tiffany Loves Books, Blogger and
Goodreads reviewer
Wrong Number, Right Guy Elle Casey 2015-09-22 When a
mysterious text message summons May Wexler to a biker
bar in downtown New Orleans, she knows something is very
wrong. Her sister has sent out an SOS, but when May gets
there, she's nowhere to be found and May is the one in
trouble--she's wearing pink espadrilles, she's got a
Chihuahua in her purse, and she's in the middle of a
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shootout. After tall, muscular Ozzie comes to her
rescue, May has no choice but to follow him to safety.
At the headquarters of his private security firm, the
Bourbon Street Boys, she finds a refuge for the night-and the offer of a job. But it's not long before a guntoting stalker isn't the only complication in May's
life: the more time she spends with Ozzie, the less she
can deny that they've got some serious chemistry. A
wrong number got her into this mess...Will it also get
her the right guy?
Rose Elle Casey 2018-07-05 He's trying to keep things
professional--but will passion make it personal? Prepare
for more Red Hot Love from New York Times bestseller
Elle Casey. Rose Lancaster has watched her two sisters
find new lives and loves in the New York rock scene, but
she's too busy running her animal clinic in rural Maine
to join them. If only she could get the town council off
her back, things would be perfect. Unfortunately, the
council has just served up papers for a lawsuit, and
she's at her wits' end. When straitlaced lawyer Greg
Lister drops by on band business and gets wind of her
predicament, he offers to help, and although Rose
suspects it may come with complications she doesn't
need, she accepts. For a New York hotshot, he sure seems
more than happy to spend time at Rose's Maine retreat
ensuring the service is completely personal. Rose tries
to resist the urge to connect but the attraction between
them is undeniable...until Greg makes a shocking
revelation that threatens Rose's future in more ways
than she could have imagined.
Just One Night: Part 1 Elle Casey 2014-02-27 NEW YORK
TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY,
brings readers PART 1 in the 6-part contemporary romance
serial novel, JUST ONE NIGHT. Jennifer is sexually
wrecked-1-elle-casey

frustrated and disillusioned with love, a very dangerous
combination. Convinced there's no such thing as Prince
Charming, and against her best friend's better judgment,
she places a personal ad seeking a one-night stand. No
strings, no commitments, no second dates. Her goal? To
restore her faith in men by setting up a single night of
fantasy that can never be tainted by reality. William is
a busy executive, newly arrived in the United States
from England. Life for him is all about minimizing
complications. He doesn't have the time nor the
inclination to share his life with anyone, to have
obligations outside of work, or to become entangled in a
relationship with an emotional basket case of a woman
who's desperately seeking her Prince Charming. But he
does see the value in having an attractive woman on his
arm for networking purposes ... This ebook is Part 1 of
the contemporary romance serial novel, JUST ONE NIGHT,
approximately 25,000 words or 100 paper pages long. The
story continues with Parts 2-6. Content warning: Due to
sexy situations and content, this book is definitely not
appropriate for younger readers. HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE
SAYING ABOUT JUST ONE NIGHT, PART 1: "As usual, Elle
Casey delivers. Smokin hot male gets together with super
cool chick and the sparks fly from the get go. Love the
way the story develops and can't wait to read the next
installment. I can't recommend this author enough..." ~
Amazon reviewer "This book is like Pringles! Once you
read it, you can't stop! This is seriously addicting!" ~
Ana on Goodreads “... tightly packed with a lot of
great, yummy and sexy romance. I loved it, can't wait to
see where this serial goes." ~ KarlynP, Book blogger and
Goodreads librarian About this serial: Hello readers! I
had such a great time writing this serial. Like you, I
had no idea what was going to happen from one part to

12/24

Downloaded from sqlpass.nl on August 10, 2022 by guest

the next. I didn't even know how many parts there would
be. It was great having all the feedback from my readers
as each part was released; it definitely influenced the
end result. Edward's story, JUST ONE WEEK, is coming
soon. Find out more at ElleCasey.com/JOW_GooglePlay.
War of the Fae: Book 8 (Time Slipping) Elle Casey
2015-06-30 NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING
AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers Book 8 in the YA
Urban Fantasy WAR OF THE FAE Series. Jayne and her crew
of fae friends are off to Uamh An Ard-Achaidh, the High
Pasture Cave in Torrin on the Isle of Skye, to fulfill
her destiny as the companion to the portal guardian of
the Underworld. But on the way there, weird things start
to happen, and she’s forced to reckon with at least one
behind-the-scenes player bent on keeping her from
getting to the portal on time. Content Warning: Mild
violence and significant foul language within. Meant for
older Young Adult readers (age 15+). WAR OF THE FAE
SERIES READING ORDER War of the Fae: Book 1 (The
Changelings) *Free ebook at most retailers* War of the
Fae: Book 2 (Call to Arms) War of the Fae: Book 3
(Darkness and Light) War of the Fae: Book 4 (New World
Order) War of the Fae: Book 5 (After the Fall) [Formerly
titled Clash of the Otherworlds, Book 1] War of the Fae:
Book 6 (Between the Realms) [Formerly titled Clash of
the Otherworlds, Book 2] War of the Fae: Book 7 (Portal
Guardians) [Formerly titled Clash of the Otherworlds,
Book 3] War of the Fae: Book 8 (Time Slipping) War of
the Fae: Book 9 (Dragon Riders) **Coming soon** War of
the Fae: Book 10 (Winged Warriors) **Coming soon**
HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT WAR OF THE FAE,
BOOK 8: “The author's creative genius never ceases to
amaze me. She writes with such a flair for building on
her characters' interactions with one another that as
wrecked-1-elle-casey

soon as you think you know everything there is to know
about the relationships between characters, there is
always something new and different going on that
surprises the reader. Casey also has a flair for
dialogue, particularly Jayne's talent for coming up with
new ways to use every dirty word you thought had already
been used in every possible way imaginable!” ~
BigBangBookGeek, Amazon Reviewer “Another Elle Casey
book I couldn't put down. This is a GREAT continuation
of the story and you really need to start at the
beginning before reading this one. This series is one of
the few that actually has made me laugh out loud, say
"No way", and sit on the edge of my seat all within a
chapter or two.” ~ Gary Wilson, Amazon Reviewer “She
does it again. I absolutely love this series. I would
love to meet each and every character because they are
each hilarious. I was so surprised that there was more
to this story, but so happy as well…”~ Amelia Beatty,
Goodreads reviewer About this series: A reader fan
recently set up a blog dedicated to casting the actors
for the War of the Fae movie. No, it is not in
production to be made into a movie, nor have I sold the
rights to anyone for the movie. But just in case I ever
do, my fans will be sure the casting director has a
complete line-up ready! Check it out:
ellecasey.com/WOTF_Movie
Just One Night: Part 2 Elle Casey 2014-03-14 NEW YORK
TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY,
brings readers PART 2 in the 6-part contemporary romance
serial novel, JUST ONE NIGHT. [This book is PART 2.
Readers should begin by reading PART 1 first.] Jennifer
is suffering a serious man hangover when her best friend
Mia swoops in and forces her out of her apartment for a
night of good old-fashioned girlfriend fun. It seems
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like just the ticket to help her move on and follow
through with her plan for a new perspective on life and
men ... until everything goes really right and then just
as quickly goes really wrong. William would love to
focus on his work to the exclusion of all else, but his
annoying assistant and nagging calendar have other
ideas. When the two of them are joined by his father
(the boss) and the threat of the unleashing of his
brother (the troublemaker), he has little choice but to
obey their commands and attend the event that just might
net them some new clients. Or, perhaps, something none
of them were bargaining for. This ebook is Part 2 of the
serial romance novel, JUST ONE NIGHT, approximately
21,000 words or 85 paper pages long. The story continues
with Parts 3-6. Content warning: Due to sexy situations
and content, this book is definitely not appropriate for
younger readers. HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT
JUST ONE NIGHT, PART 2: “I’m hooked and loving this
story more and more. Love the dialogue between the
characters and the chemistry was super hot! The story is
different and a definite page-turner. Looking forward to
more!!!” ~ Angelina T, Amazon Reviewer “It is funny and
sexy and hot. This British boy and American girl romance
is one of the best I read lately.” ~ Amazon Reviewer
“Sexy, flirty and outrageously addictive, this second
part to a serial romance was even better than the first.
One lovely British businessman and one brilliant
stateside beauty come together once again as the drama
to their ongoing relationship unfolds. I can't recommend
this mini-series enough, I love Elle Casey and her
writing style. If you want a quick, sexy and amusing
series to get involved in then join in and grab these
books.” ~ Lisa Jayne, Goodreads reviewer About this
serial: Hello readers! I had such a great time writing
wrecked-1-elle-casey

this serial. Like you, I had no idea what was going to
happen from one part to the next. I didn't even know how
many parts there would be. It was great having all the
feedback from my readers as each part was released; it
definitely influenced the end result. Edward's story,
JUST ONE WEEK, is coming soon. Find out more at
ElleCasey.com/JOW_GooglePlay.
War of the Fae: Book 6 (Between the Realms) Elle Casey
2012-10-31 NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING
AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers Book 6 in the YA
Urban Fantasy WAR OF THE FAE Series. [Formerly titled
Clash of the Otherworlds, Book 2] Jayne Sparks
Blackthorn continues her journey as a changeling member
of the Fae living in the Green Forest. Decisions have
been made and the Fae Council has spoken. The chosen few
must leave the Here and Now to undo the damage begun
over a thousand years ago. Loyalties are questioned.
Intentions are suspect. Angels and demons, witches and
werewolves, pixies and elves. Everyone has a secret it
seems, and the bridge between the Light and Dark lies
squarely in the Gray. Content Warning: Mild violence and
significant foul language within. Meant for older Young
Adult readers (age 15+). WAR OF THE FAE SERIES READING
ORDER War of the Fae: Book 1 (The Changelings) **Free at
most retailers** War of the Fae: Book 2 (Call to Arms)
War of the Fae: Book 3 (Darkness and Light) War of the
Fae: Book 4 (New World Order) War of the Fae: Book 5
(After the Fall) [Formerly titled Clash of the
Otherworlds, Book 1] War of the Fae: Book 6 (Between the
Realms) [Formerly titled Clash of the Otherworlds, Book
2] War of the Fae: Book 7 (Portal Guardians) [Formerly
titled Clash of the Otherworlds, Book 3] War of the Fae:
Book 8 (Time Slipping) War of the Fae: Book 9 (Dragon
Riders) **Coming soon** War of the Fae: Book 10 (Winged
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Warriors) **Coming soon** HERE'S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING
ABOUT WAR OF THE FAE, BOOK 6: “Once again Elle Casey
raises the bar. Just when you think it can't get any
better you read the next book and are blown away.” ~
Jamie, Goodreads reviewer “Completely addicted to this
series. Another great story by Elle Casey. Once again
Ms. Casey has deprived me of sleep by writing a story so
intriguing that I read through the night.” ~ M. Palmer,
Amazon reviewer “Amazing book! Very hard to put down! A
wonderful continuing to the series. But I was about to
throw my Kindle clear across the room when I realized I
was at the end. I wanted more. Elle Casey is an amazing
author. And she is very good at her cliffhangers, she
has a way of always making you want more. But that is
the mark of only the best of authors. I look forward to
her next...” ~ Kristal Coulter, Amazon Reviewer “This
book is laugh out loud funny...but I come to expect that
from Elle (her humor and voice speak to me like a best
friend)… I have recommended all of Elle's books, and if
you read one and like her voice then I would tell you
read them all! Thanks again, Elle, for the wild ride and
the rush of adrenaline you provide on a regular basis.”
~ Tracey Murphy, Goodreads Reviewer About this series: A
reader fan recently set up a blog dedicated to casting
the actors for the War of the Fae movie. No, it is not
in production to be made into a movie, nor have I sold
the rights to anyone for the movie. But just in case I
ever do, my fans will be sure the casting director has a
complete line-up ready! Check it out:
ellecasey.com/WOTF_Movie
Dark Beyond the Stars Blair Babylon 2015-08-04 Eleven of
today's bestselling authors join forces to bring you
these tales of action, adventure, and brilliant
imagination. From humanity's first contact with alien
wrecked-1-elle-casey

life, to the challenges of space travel, to colonies
established light years from Earth, this anthology
celebrates the wide sweep of space opera at its most
sublime. There are worlds beyond worlds out there to
explore, and millions of stories spinning across the
galaxies. So sit back and be transported... ... to the
dark beyond the stars.
Rebel Wheels: Book 1 (Rebel) Elle Casey 2013-10-30 NEW
YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY,
brings readers Book 1 of 3 in the New Adult Romance
Series, REBEL WHEELS. With over 3,000 5-star ratings on
Goodreads for Book 1, readers love the Rebel Wheels
Series! Teagan Cross, college senior, rebel, and wiseass
extraordinaire, goes from princess to pauper in a single
phone call. Overnight, her life of privilege becomes one
of survival, and no matter where she turns, it seems
like the world is out to get her. She's not going to
fall apart, though. She's a rebel and she's strong …
determined to live life on her own terms … and nothing's
going to stop her from getting things done and making
things right. But when a twist of fate brings her to the
doorstep of a different kind of Rebel, she's forced to
figure out when something's worth fighting for and when
something's worth letting go. Rebel Wheels Series
Reading Order Rebel Wheels: Book 1 (Rebel) Rebel Wheels:
Book 2 (Hellion) Rebel Wheels: Book 3 (Trouble) Content
Warning: Contains sexy adult situations, creative foul
language, and some mild violence. May not be appropriate
for younger readers. About this series: Normally this is
the spot where I write what inspired the story or the
series you see above, and usually it’s a tale about a
person I knew or heard about, or a dream I had … but
this time, nope. Not at all. This entire series was
inspired by the cover model on Book 1. I saw his photos
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on a website, and a little voice inside my head said,
“Ooo la laaaa,” and the story just came to me from
there. I know. Man candy. What can I say? I’m addicted.
HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT REBEL (REBEL WHEELS
BOOK 1): “This book is SO FREAKING FUNNY. Seriously, I
loved it so hard. Both characters are absolutely
perfect, and the secondary characters were made of
gold!! I laughed so freaking hard through out the entire
book. Such a funny, sexy read. I can't wait to read what
happens next!” ~ Leah D., Amazon Reviewer “5+ stars!
This book was sweet, sexy, and laugh out loud funny.
Teagan is such a lovable heroine and Rebel is more than
a little swoon worthy. It was a breath of fresh air for
me and I would recommend it to anyone looking for a
fresh, funny read.” ~ Dizzy J., Amazon Reviewer
“…’Rebel' was everything I could have wanted from a
hilariously entertaining new adult romance and I'm
delighted that I finally read this novel and fell page
over spine in love with everything about this book. You
want funny, sexy and entertainment? Then you don't want
to miss out…” Lisa Jayne, Goodreads Reviewer "You don't
often come across such a wonderful novel, it has
everything that is great in a book (humour, love, strong
friendship and a bit of suspense) and left you with a
smile. I devoured EVERY WORD on EVERY PAGE." ~ Amazon
reviewer "This book is absolutely amazing! What I love
most about it, aside from Elle's never ending wit, is
that the plot goes so much deeper than the steamy
romance (and boy, is it steamy)..." ~ Amazon reviewer
Wrong Place, Right Time Elle Casey 2016-07-05 Jenny's
single-parent life revolves around her kids and her job,
which means that hours of Animal Planet and strings of
computer code are about all she has time for. Not that
Jenny's looking for adventure or romance--she's the type
wrecked-1-elle-casey

of woman who believes in playing it safe. When Jenny is
called upon to do some consulting for the Bourbon Street
Boys--a New Orleans private security firm--she knows she
should stay away. They conduct surveillance on known
criminals and put themselves in harm's way pretty much
every day, so No is the obvious answer...Problem is,
there's a guy on the team with a body to die for and a
dimple that just won't quit luring Jenny in, tempting
her to throw all caution to the wind. Will Jenny take
the risk or will she do what she's always done--play it
safe and wait for the right time?
Wrecked Palace Catherine Cowles 2021-01-19 One night was
all it took for everything to change. From college
student to guardian in a single breath. My siblings
became my world. No time for date nights or romantic
dreams. I traded quiet weekends for sleepless nights.
Giving my all to make sure they were cared for. But
Griffin had a brokenness that called to me—one that
mirrored my own. Gruff and just a little bit reckless.
He was the last thing I needed. But everything I wanted.
Only someone isn’t happy about this new life I’m
building. Deciding to set fire to everything I hold
close. And when the smoke clears, there might be only
ashes left behind… ***** Read what others are saying
about Wrecked Palace: "A tortured hero, an inspirational
heroine, suspense, and a slow-burn romance are the
perfect recipe for a book that will utterly captivate
readers. A must read for 2021!" - Samantha Young, NY
Times Bestseller "An emotional story of loss and healing
that wraps around your heart. Catherine Cowles
delivered! I couldn't stop reading until I finished in
one sitting." - Carly Phillips, NY Times Bestselling
Author Wrecked Palace wrecked me in the best way!
Heartwarming, swoony moments, sizzling chemistry, and
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just enough intrigue to keep me completely invested-this book had me hooked from page one! - Willow Aster,
USA Today Bestselling Author ***** Read what others are
saying about Catherine Cowles: "I fell in love with
these characters, with the writing, and with this
unexpected story. I can't recommend it enough!" Alessandra Torre, New York Times Bestseller
“Heartwarming, romantic and with an added bit of
suspense, Beautifully Broken Pieces had me glued to
every page! Catherine Cowles, meet your newest super
fan.” - Devney Perry, USA Today Bestseller “Cowles
writes fresh, addicting, and intensely beautiful
stories!” - Susan Stoker, New York Times Bestseller
"Catherine Cowles has a way of pulling the reader into
the world she has created and leaves you there for days
after you have read the last page." - Kelly Elliott, New
York Times Bestseller “I walked away knowing I would
read every single thing this talented new author ever
writes." - Natasha is a Book Junkie
Wrecked Elle Casey 2012-01-01 NEW YORK TIMES and USA
TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers the
High Seas and High Adventure novel WRECKED. With over
500 5-star ratings on Goodreads, readers love Wrecked!
After their cruise goes horribly wrong, four very
different teenagers find themselves shipwrecked on a
tropical island. When forced to work together, they
discover they have more in common than they ever
imagined... Cast Away meets The Breakfast Club in this
fun read from a New York Times bestselling author.
~BookBub Content Warning: Contains some foul language
and non-explicit sex scenes between older teens. May not
be appropriate for younger, middle-grade teens. HERE’S
WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT WRECKED: "AMAZING,
AMAZING, AMAZING! I'm not sure how to begin this review
wrecked-1-elle-casey

and remain professional... so I'll just be honest. I
FUDGING loved this book! (SOOO SOOO MUCH!) It was
fantastic!=)..." ~ Nancy Figueroa, Tumbling Books, book
blog “A Fun Debut Novel! My favorite part of the book
was their time on the island. The character dynamics
were well done, and Casey clearly put a lot of thought
into what they would need to do to survive, not just
physically but emotionally. This was a fun book and a
promising debut novel..." ~ Ally Arendt, Word Vagabond
“Fun read! I am a big fan of young adult books, this is
one of my favorites. I have actually re read this book
multiple times.” ~ Hipsterduck, Amazon Reviewer “This
book, for lack of a better word, was amazing. From the
character intros, to the last page, I was intrigued.
Elle clearly understood teens, because all of their
motivations and goals were believable; even the way in
which they became stranded was believable. I LOVED EVERY
aspect of this book. I definitely recommend it, a mustread.” ~ Brandon, Goodreads Reviewer A note about the
series: I pretty much grew up on the East Coast of
Florida, so I went to the beach a lot, and whenever I
did, I was always looking out at the water wondering …
“What if…?” What if I were stranded out on a boat
somewhere, in shark-infested waters, and then washed up
on a beach of a deserted island… How would I survive?
For probably 30 years or more, I contemplated these
questions every time I went to the beach or thought
about the water, so I had a LOT of time to think about
the details. This book was inside my head, in the
making, for a really long time. That’s why it’s the
first book I wrote, because it was finally time to get
it out of my head and onto paper (or I should say, into
my computer). When I found out about self-publishing for
the Kindle, I thought, “What the heck? Maybe someone
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will like it as much as I do.” Now, several years later,
with over 40 books written and a few spots on the New
York Times and USA Today bestseller lists, I can say
that it was one of the best decisions I’ve ever made. It
literally changed my life. I’m really glad that I spent
so much time daydreaming while I was at the beach, and
I’m even happier that I took a chance on this story and
shared it with the world. **SEQUEL ALERT** This book was
originally written without plans for a sequel. But so
many readers asked for one, it was done. Published on
December 31, 2012, RECKLESS picks up where WRECKED left
off.
Apocalypsis: Book 2 (Warpaint) Elle Casey 2012-07-30 NEW
YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY,
brings readers Book 2 of 4 in the YA Dystopian
APOCALYPSIS Series, suitable for older teens and adults.
WARPAINT. My name’s Bryn Mathis. I’m seventeen years
old, and I live in Kahayatle, otherwise known as The
Everglades. I’m here with my three best friends and a
tribe of Native American teens, because my dad died
almost a year ago, along with all the other adults in
the world. We’re creating a whole new world for
ourselves, but this world has problems. The biggest
threat to our survival is not starvation anymore … it’s
the gang of kids who lives nearby that has become more
vicious than anyone could have imagined possible. The
soulless demons have gone too far, and it’s time for us
to rise up and do what needs to be done to set things
right. Alone, it might have been impossible; but now
I’ve got friends. I’m worried, though, that I won’t be
able to get them ready to fight in time, and that we’re
taking on more of a challenge than we can handle right
now. And I have no idea what might be waiting for us
when we arrive on their front doorstep. Content Warning:
wrecked-1-elle-casey

Mild violence and some foul language. Meant for older
Young Adult readers (age 15+). This book is in the Dark
Science Fiction / Horror / Post-Apocalyptic genres,
featuring teen characters only. APOCALYPSIS SERIES
READING ORDER Apocalypsis: Book 1 (Kahayatle) **Special
introductory ebook price** Apocalypsis: Book 2
(Warpaint) Apocalypsis: Book 3 (Exodus) Apocalypsis:
Book 4 (Haven) HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT
APOCALYPSIS: BOOK 2 (WARPAINT): “No surprise there… Elle
knocks it out of the park with Warpaint. Can't say
enough about the amazing world created in Apocalypsis by
Elle Casey. Warpaint is even better than the first in
the series! The characters are not only believable, but
raw and real. Their struggles make you grab onto them
that much tighter, and never want to let go. Apocalypsis
is a great read full of suspense and horror, that still
manages to leave you grasping at a sense of hope for the
future...great job Elle...yet again!” ~ Aria Michaels,
Amazon reviewer “Great series! Couldn't put these books
down! Great story line, very suspenseful and emotional.
Loved every minute of every book in this series!”~ Jen
P, Amazon reviewer “Just go ahead and save yourself the
time and get book 3 when you get book 2 because after
you finish this you will be dying to get the next book.
Book 2 was just as good as the first! This is the kind
of series that makes you want to lock yourself up in a
room without any interruptions just so you can read this
book!” ~ Elizabeth, Goodreads reviewer “Again another 5
star rating for this series.. I just can't help myself,
I'm addicted. I think the main characters are smart,
likeable, and the story flows so well that you’re not
even aware how much time has passed in the real world. I
found myself staying up all night not able to put this
down until it was done, and it's been a few months since
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I've felt that way.” ~ Alisha, Goodreads reviewer This
series is dedicated to the amazing, wonderful Native
Americans who populate our nation, continuing their
traditions and reminding the rest of us that sometimes,
progress isn’t always the best thing for our people. I
invite you to learn more about the Miccosukee tribe,
their history, culture, and lifestyle by visiting this
website: http://www.miccosukee.com/indian-village/
Don't Make Me Beautiful Elle Casey 2013-09-09 NEW YORK
TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY,
brings readers the romantic suspense novel DON’T MAKE ME
BEAUTIFUL. **This story was inspired by true events. If
you liked the movie "Sleeping With the Enemy", then you
might like this story too. ** No one knew a woman lived
there or that she even existed. A monster, living in
darkness... At twenty-two, Nicole doesn't even look
human anymore. The beast made sure of that. So she
hides. A monster, consigned to a life of fear and
solitude. This is all she deserves, she is quite sure of
that. And then one day out of the blue, the autographed
baseball caught by Brian Jensen at the latest Marlins
game enters her prison and manages to turn her world
completely upside down. Temptation comes in the form of
pity at first, and then perhaps something more. Does she
dare to believe the things she's told, that this is not
the life she was meant to live? That being a monster is
not her forever-fate? And will she be willing to risk
everything, to reach out and accept the helping hands
around her and share her deepest, darkest secrets? She
knows only too well that hands can hurt. Finding out
whether they can also heal is a risky proposition,
especially when the beast is still out there. Looking
for her. Content warning: Violence, foul language, and
adult situations. Not meant for younger readers. A
wrecked-1-elle-casey

message from Elle about this book: A really long time
ago, I read an article in a newspaper or a magazine (I
haven’t been able to locate the original) about a woman
who was so badly beaten over a long period of time, she
couldn’t leave her house. I thought about that woman a
lot over the years and about what her thoughts might
have been, her fears, her reality … and this book was my
attempt to both exorcise those thoughts from my brain
and also shed some light on a subject —domestic
violence— that I feel should never be left in darkness.
HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT DON’T MAKE ME
BEAUTIFUL: "Don't Make Me Beautiful is a deeply
touching, beautiful and inspiring story with a powerful
message about the strength of survival and the healing
power of love. It's both heart breaking and heart
warming with a strong heroine, a to-die-for hero, and a
story that will stay with you long after you finish
reading. It touched my heart deeply and reminded me that
there are still superheroes out there everyday who save
each other. This is easily one of my favorites of the
year!" ~ Aestas Book Blog "I hope this book gets huge
everyone should read it....those of us that read the
likes of Sylvain Reynard.....Colleen Hoover....Abbi
Glines.....S.C. Stephens....Jamie McGuire just to name a
few.....we all sit around waiting for their new releases
patiently....well Elle Casey just went on my top list of
Authors to look for with their next story..." ~ Amazon
reviewer "This story is gritty and real. Elle didn't
have to use any bells and whistles to tell Nicole's
story. From page one it felt like the story was a
natural progression - never forced or overdone. I give
this book 5 stars. I do want to say that while this is a
hard story to read, it is very well worth the tears.
Anyone who has survived will ache for Nicole, but will
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find inspiration in the courage she had to heal. To not
be a victim. To rise up and survive. To embrace your
happily ever after even though it scares you worse than
the horrors you already survived." ~ Book blogger
"Mommy's A Book Whore" “Don’t Make Me Beautiful is a
story that will remain with me for quite some time.
Nicole’s journey of restoration and healing and her
second chance at life was real and heart-lifting. I
commend Elle Casey for taking on such a powerful
venture. While the book did have some dark undertones,
Ms. Casey gave it a lighter feel establishing that even
the most broken can overcome the darkness of their past
and find the happiness that was once held from their
grasp.” ~ Booklikes Blogger LisaP.
Writers & Lovers Lily King 2020-03-05 Funny and
heartbreaking, Writers & Lovers by Lily King is the
bitingly clever story of Casey, a young writer who has
lost her direction in life, until two men step into her
world and offer her two very different futures. The New
York Times Bestseller ‘Captivating, potent, incisive,
and wise’ – Madeline Miller, author of Circe ‘Extremely
funny’ – Sunday Times Recently out of a devastating love
affair and mourning the loss of her beloved mum, Casey
is lost. The novel she has been writing for six years
isn’t going anywhere, her debt is soaring, and at
thirty-one, with all her friends getting married and
having kids, she feels too old for things to be this
way. Then she meets Silas. He is kind, handsome,
interested. But only a few weeks later, Oscar – older,
fascinating, troubled – walks into her life, his two
boys in tow. Suddenly Casey finds herself at the point
of a love triangle, torn between two very different
relationships that promise two very different futures.
And she’s still got to write that book . . . ‘Suffused
wrecked-1-elle-casey

with hopefulness and kindness’ – Ann Patchett
‘Exquisite’ – Sunday Telegraph ‘Funny and immensely
clever’ – Tessa Hadley ‘Beautiful . . . Reading the book
feels like waiting for clouds to break – a kind of
gorgeous agony’ – Guardian ‘I loved this book’ – Curtis
Sittenfeld
Reckless (The Sequel to Wrecked) Elle Casey 2012-12-31
NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE
CASEY brings readers RECKLESS, the much anticipated
sequel to the High Seas and High Adventure novel
WRECKED. RECKLESS is the story of four teenagers from
different ends of the social spectrum who were castaway
on an island together before finally making it back home
... only to be thrown back into high school life with
completely different perspectives than they had before.
Will they fall into the same traps or forge new paths
for themselves? Follow Kevin, Candi, Sarah, and Jonathan
as they move into their future - always hopeful, often
uncertain, and sometimes even ... RECKLESS. Content
Warning: Contains some foul language and non-explicit
sex scenes between older teens. May not be appropriate
for younger, middle-grade teens. HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE
SAYING ABOUT RECKLESS: “Beautiful ending to a tumultuous
story. Made me cry several times. Characters were
complex and true. Worth staying up all night to finish.”
~ Girl Writes Words, Amazon Reviewer “I read this book
and then read it to my daughters as well. They love it
so much that they re-read it all the time! It is a great
action/romance with tons of humor. In fact, I even
bought a paperback version too so my daughter could read
it at school (they aren't allowed electronic devices).
The copy is worn out already and I've had to tape it up-it's that good.” ~ Amazon Reviewer “Perfect sequel to
Wrecked. I could not put this book down from the moment
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I saw it was available and bought it until the time I
finished it. I have to say as much as I love all of
Elle's writing I think this would be my favorite series
from her. I hope there is more to come!!” ~ Heather,
Goodreads Reviewer “Elle Casey has done it again! This
is a fun read with a great plot, great execution and
that moves at lightening speed! I loved finding out what
happened to the four kids stranded on a remote island
'after the fact!!!' (Wrecked, Book 1) Elle writes
characters that you love, love to believe in and want to
know!” ~ Dianne, Goodreads reviewer
Wreck Me ( High School Bully Romance) Lee Mae 2020-08-29
I was once part of the elite. I lived in Beverly Hills,
went to a posh private school, and hung with the rich
kids. My life consisted of pool parties, designer
clothes, and selfies. I was spoiled, self-centered, and,
admittedly, a royal bitch at times. You had to be if you
wanted to hang with my clique. I had everything Until my
father was charged with fraud and sent to prison. My
friends disowned me and I became a pariah. Everything we
owned was stripped away. Gone. Now I'm forced to go to a
new school - one with metal detectors and a crowd of
bullies who hate outsiders. If that isn't bad enough, I
find myself attracted to a drop-dead gorgeous hottie who
can't decide if he's on my side or theirs. Life has
royally screwed me over, but I still have my pride and
I’m not about to let these kids ruin me. If it’s a fight
they want… I’ll give it to them. Hell, I have nothing
else left to lose. This high school bully romance
enemies-to-lovers story features strong language and
very adult situations. For mature readers. Topics:
contemporary romance, romantic comedy, royal romance,
billionaire romance, billionaire, series, romantic
comedy series, comedy, comedy series, interracial
wrecked-1-elle-casey

romance, funny romance, laugh romance, modern romance,
urban romance, new york, new york romance, wealthy, USA
today, USA today bestseller, Prince romance, neighbor
romance, best friends to lovers romance, city romance,
smart romance, undercover bodyguard, neighbors romance,
roommate romance, something funny to read, best friends
in romance, brothers, Kinds, royalty, lighthearted
romance, light romance, hot romance, nana malone, nana
malone romance, proposal, proposal romance, engagement,
engagement romance, free ebook, freebie, free book, free
reads, free romance novel, free romance book, free
billionaire book, romantic comedy books free, romance
books free, billionaire romance for adults, billionaire
romance books, contemporary romance free, funny romance,
funny romance free, funny books free, comedy books free,
rom com, hilarious, romance series, romance series,
romance books, beach reads, new adult, college, funny,
female, stories, sensual, sensual romance, alpha male,
dominant male, hot guy, racy, billionaire romance free,
sexy, heartwarming, heart-warming, family, love, love
books, kissing books, emotional journey, contemporary,
contemporary romance, romance series, long series, long
romance series, wealthy hero, wealthy heroes, sassy,
captivating romance, hot, hot romance, forbidden love,
sparks, loyalty, swoon, mystery, action adventure
romance, romantic suspense, suspense romance, action
scene romance, action adventure romance.
Apocalypsis: Book 4 (Haven) Elle Casey 2013-03-29 NEW
YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY,
brings readers Book 4, the final installment in the YA
Dystopian APOCALYPSIS Series, suitable for older teens
and adults. HAVEN. My name’s Bryn Mathis. I'm seventeen
years old, and I'm alive at a critical time in our
world's history, unlike all the adults and babies who
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didn't survive the virus that almost wiped out the human
race. Alliances are building, enemies are gathering, and
everything's about to reach the boiling point. I'm in a
race against time to get Haven ready for the final
showdown, a confrontation that could very possibly
destroy everything my friends and I have worked so hard
to create. People I trusted have betrayed me. People who
I thought were my enemies are not. Nothing is as it
seems, and nothing will ever be the same for me, now
that I've embarked on this one last adventure that could
be the undoing of everything that is me. Content
Warning: Mild violence and some foul language. Meant for
older Young Adult readers (age 15+). This book is in the
Dark Science Fiction / Horror / Post-Apocalyptic genres,
featuring teen characters only. APOCALYPSIS SERIES
READING ORDER Apocalypsis: Book 1 (Kahayatle) **Special
introductory ebook price** Apocalypsis: Book 2
(Warpaint) Apocalypsis: Book 3 (Exodus) Apocalypsis:
Book 4 (Haven) HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT
APOCALYPSIS: BOOK 4 (HAVEN): “Best Book Of The Series! I
am always sad to see Elle's series come to an end. Her
chillaxed writing style brings an amazingly personal
depth to her characters. Haven is no exception. This
book will have you angry, then laughing, then crying,
and when it’s over you’ll leave wanting more! I gave
Haven the full 5 stars it deserves! Elle, you never
disappoint! Thank You!!” ~ Chris, Goodreads reviewer
“…I’ve already read this series more than once! And with
having a ton of TBR books on my kindle (and believe me
there are a lot). When I find myself rereading this
series more than just one time I think it shows just how
GREAT this series is!!”~ Elizabeth, Goodreads reviewer
“The final installment to Apocalypsis took me from one
extreme to the next. Elle Casey has done it again. I
wrecked-1-elle-casey

laughed, I cried, I wanted to scream, I held my breath,
and I read non-stop from start to finish!" ~ Mandy
Jamerson, Goodreads reviewer “Don’t pass this series by!
Elle Casey's books are stellar! This series has elements
of fear, humour, survival, and romance. The characters
are wonderfully developed and you race through each book
needing to know what happens. It also is very thought
provoking - this terror could happen now…” ~ Penny
Streby, Amazon reviewer This series is dedicated to the
amazing, wonderful Native Americans who populate our
nation, continuing their traditions and reminding the
rest of us that sometimes, progress isn’t always the
best thing for our people. I invite you to learn more
about the Miccosukee tribe, their history, culture, and
lifestyle by visiting this website:
http://www.miccosukee.com/indian-village/
Shine Not Burn Elle Casey 2015-07-28 Revised edition:
This edition of Shine Not Burn includes editorial
revisions.
War of the Fae Elle Casey 2012-11-23 Jayne Sparks, a
potty-mouthed, rebellious seventeen-year-old and her
best friend, shy and bookish Tony Green, have a pretty
typical high school existence, until several seemingly
unrelated incidents converge, causing a cascade of
events that change their lives forever. Jayne and Tony,
together with a group of runaway teens, are hijacked and
sent into a forest, where nothing and no one are as they
seem. Who will emerge triumphant? And what will they be
when they do?
Drifters' Alliance, Book 1 Elle Casey 2015-06-01 NEW
YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY,
brings readers Book 1 of DRIFTERS' ALLIANCE, an ongoing
Science Fiction Space Opera series. One hand of cards
and it's all over but the crying... Cass Kennedy finally
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gets what she's been dreaming of for the past ten years:
a drifter ship to call her own. All the sim time and
battle training is going to pay off in spades as she
sets her course for the future. She'll be living on her
own terms, not those of her father. But drifting through
deep space with a crew of nutty strangers on the DS
Anarchy carries a lot more surprises than she bargained
for. Nobody told her that her ship is falling apart,
that dead chickens are something you really want to hang
on to, and that the OSG has big plans for the universe
that don't necessarily jibe with her plans for herself.
Jump onboard with Cass and her crew as she charts a
course toward an alliance that will either make her or
break her as Captain of the DS Anarchy. SERIES: This is
Book 1 in an ongoing series. Books 2 and 3 are now
available. More books coming for this series in 2016!
GENRE: Science Fiction, Space Opera AUDIENCE: For older
teens and adults CONTENT WARNING: Colorful language,
sexy stuff, and general badassery HERE'S WHAT READERS
ARE SAYING ABOUT DRIFTERS' ALLIANCE, BOOK 1: “I couldn't
put it down! The feel of the story reminded me of
FIREFLY! So for you sci fi geeks like me I would say
this book is SHINEY! for everyone else its a great story
and I enjoyed it a lot. I highly recommend buying it,
you won’t be sorry.” ~ Deanna, Amazon reviewer “Page
turner… Just like with other books by Elle Casey once I
picked this book up I couldn't put it down and before I
knew it I was done… I can't wait to see what happens
next. In fact I have already pre-ordered book 2. Happy
reading.” ~ Jana La Pelle, Goodreads reviewer “Drifters’
Alliance is very different than Elle Casey's other work,
but it is still just as amazing! Elle has a talent for
making the characters come alive... I can't wait for the
next book in this series. If you have never read sci-fi
wrecked-1-elle-casey

or space operas before this is the one to start with!” ~
Ken Kennedy, Goodreads reviewer “Hooked! Absolutely,
positively LOVED it! Devoured it in a few hours and now
I'm craving more. As usual, with Elle's strong writing
and blend of humor packed into a butt-kicking female
heroine, you're going to get a great story. Also typical
of her writing, it will be easy to get lost in this
world.” ~ Laura Shipp, Amazon reviewer
All the Glory Elle Casey 2014 NEW YORK TIMES and USA
TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers the
Thriller/Romantic Suspense novel ALL THE GLORY.?Jason
Bradley has everything going for him. He's Banner High's
first-string varsity wide receiver, headed to another
State championship, and the college recruiters are
already knocking on his door. His girlfriend is every
guy's dream, there's a brand new black Camaro with a
6.2L, V-6 engine parked in his garage, and he's on
cruise control. But when the school's beloved football
coach turns up dead and Jason's found standing over the
body, his cruise control cuts off bringing his charmed
life to a screeching halt, and the reality of being an
accused murderer of the first degree takes over. When
everyone else walks away and leaves him to hang, one
girl can't. But it's going to take more than guessing
and wishing to get through to him and the truth of what
happened, since he seems bound and determined to accept
his fate as a criminal, tried as an adult and eligible
for lethal injection. Can one really determined girl get
to the bottom of the mystery when no one else seems to
care? It would be so much easier to watch him go down,
and for many, maybe just a little bit too satisfying.
After all, who isn't guilty of finding pleasure in
seeing that perfect someone suddenly exposed for the
self-centered prick that he really is?
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Love in New York: Book 2 (Cabin Fever) Elle Casey
2015-03-31 NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING
AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings readers book 2 of 3 in the
contemporary romance LOVE IN NEW YORK series. An
artist’s retreat turns into a snowbound intervention.
Jeremy Oliver’s on a one-man mission to forget, while
Sarah Booker’s on a one-woman mission to remember. What
happens when two opposing forces like theirs get snowed
in together? Cabin Fever ... Fireworks, tears, ghosts,
and maybe even love. LOVE IN NEW YORK SERIES READING
ORDER Love in New York: Book 1 (Lost and Found) Love in
New York: Book 2 (Cabin Fever) Love in New York: Book 3
(Mister Fixit) HERE’S WHAT READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT LOVE
IN NEW YORK, BOOK 2: “Amazing!!! A perfect,
unpredictable romance. Loved it start to finish. Can't
wait to read the next book in this wonderful series.” ~
Rhonda Bartos, Goodreads reviewer “WOW! I can honestly
say this was one of my favorite books! I couldn't put it
down. It was one of those stay up WAY PAST your bedtime
to keep reading to find out what happens next! I am
tired but I am very satisfied with how this book
progressed and ended.. I just wish it could have kept
going on and on and on.... Elle Casey sure didn't
disappoint as I knew she wouldn't!!!” ~ Amazon Reviewer
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“Another book that will keep you up all night, because
you won't be able to put it down. I am totally loving
this series from my favourite author. It's great to read
books that aren't predictable. This is another great
read, I highly recommend.” ~ Lisa Berardi, Amazon
Reviewer “Awesome continuation of the series. I laughed,
cried, and laughed some more. Can't wait to read the
last installment in the series.” ~ Amazon Reviewer About
this series: I’d never been to New York City before, but
I knew I would love it and wanted to write a story that
was set in the most exciting city in the world. So I
hopped on a plane with my friend Susan and spent 5
whirlwind days there, soaking up the culture, seeing the
sights and nailing down the scenes that would eventually
end up in this series. Those of you familiar with New
York City know what I’m talking about when I say you
just can’t beat Russ and Daughters’ bagels, Central
Park, Times Square, Brooklyn, and Yonnah Schimmels’
knishes.
Simplicity Valia Lind 2010 A man with a past and a woman
with a future collide on an island when they are
marooned by a raging storm. Can the man let go, and can
the woman win out? A tale of strong emotions and vivid
responses as the couple reach an unexpected conclusion.
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